
● Fiora Schnell was elected as costume manager.

● Upcoming fundraiser from 9/30 - 8/4 from 11:00 AM - 7:00 PM. We’ll be selling
clips and socks!

● We’re still in the process of figuring out a new school or youth program for an
outreach opportunity.

● BPG olympics will be postponed, likely to a date after the show. The event will be
turned into just a picnic from 11:00 AM - 1:00 PM on 9/21.

● The BPG CCC members and contacts have been updated to match our current
club status.

● The full roster of BPG members is up on the website.

● Molly posted a fun TikTok on the BPG account.

● Merch webstore is open, and it will close on 9/25.

● The song for our collab piece with Vocal Point will be Every Summertime by NIKI.

● We are in the process of securing notetakers (people who watch dances and
give feedback) for midsemester.


